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February 18, 2020 
 
Board Memo 007-2020: Father of Robert (Bob) Levi – Mr. Fred Levi Passes 
Away 
 
Executive Board, 
  
NAPS is sad to report that Mr. Fred Levi, father of Robert (Bob) Levi, NAPS 
Director of Legislative and Political Affairs, passed away on Monday, Feb. 
17th.  Fred Levi was a proud career employee of the US Postal Department and the 
USPS for 30 years. Mr. Levi had a strong connection to NAPS. The late NAPS 
National President Rubin (Ruby) Handelman was Fred Levi’s first and most 
beloved postal supervisor.  
 
Bob will be out of the NAPS office, following his father’s funeral on Feb. 19th, to 
start the traditional Jewish 7-day period of mourning.  Condolences may be sent to 
Robert (Bob) Levi and his family at the following address: 
 

Mr. Robert Levi and Family 
520 Lamberton Drive 
Silver Spring, MD 20902 

 
Please keep Bob and the entire Levi family in your thoughts and prayers during this 
difficult time. Please share this message with your respective membership. 
 
Thank you. 
  
Brian J. Wagner 
NAPS National President 

 
 


